
David Smink and Maryann Cresswell 
29 Moore Street, Westbury | 0438 323 405 or 0418 510 320 

21st December 2018 

Meander Valley Council 
Westbury 

Dear Mr Gill,  

I am writing to you in response to the letter received from the Meander Valley Council regarding 
Westbury Low Density Residential Zoning. 

David and I are against the changes sort by council. 

We spent our money investing in the township of Westbury in the Meander Valley region, when we 
decided to purchase our property. We want acreage to pursue our equestrian interests. We bought the 
property of 29 Moore Street in Westbury as it in a quiet location, and don’t have neighbors close by 
looking over our fence. The peace and tranquility of living on the fringe of a regional town is pertinent to 
us. I enjoy the hedgerows and wide verges of the streets and roads of Westbury for recreational purposes. 
The distance between neighbors is very important to us.  

I do hope the Meander Valley Council can recognize the desires of their residents and not change the 
zoning that concerns our property. 

Sincerely, 

David Smink and Maryann Cresswell 




